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The Center for Global Engagement (CGE) provides international students
and professional groups enrolled in programs offered through the
College of Professional & Global Education (CPaGE) unparalleled access
to pursue rigorous academic education, cutting-edge professional
development, and enriching cultural exploration at an American
university. CGE provides admission, advising, and support services to
international students in the non-degree programs listed below. These
programs are offered in collaboration with colleges and departments
across the campus.

• American Language Institute (http://bulletin.sfsu.edu/colleges/
extended-learning/american-language-institute/)

• University Pathway Program (http://bulletin.sfsu.edu/colleges/
extended-learning/university-pathway/#text)

• Hospitality and Tourism Management Certificate (http://
bulletin.sfsu.edu/colleges/extended-learning/hospitality-
management/)

• International Business Certificate (http://bulletin.sfsu.edu/colleges/
extended-learning/international-business/)

• Liberal and Creative Arts Certificate (http://bulletin.sfsu.edu/
colleges/extended-learning/ct-liberal-creative-arts/)

• Business Administration Certificate (http://bulletin.sfsu.edu/
colleges/extended-learning/certificate-pre-master-business-
administration-foundations/)

• Non-degree academic credit and non-credit programs
• International custom training programs

In addition to administering language, experiential, academic, and
professional programs, CGE provides students with academic advising
and a variety of services, including comprehensive orientation
programming, cultural adjustment support, immigration advising, and
a regular program of social and cultural activities. Many CGE programs
serve as a pathway to an undergraduate or graduate degree program.
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